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Hello Mr Newman,
We are writing this letter in support of the application for variance by the school district. 
We believe that the design as proposed represents the best option for the community as it 
respects the original request of the City of White Rock for a form and character that 
acknowledges this as the site for the past century as White Rock School. The White Rock 
School is a long term asset for the City of White Rock and SD36, therefore, we believe that 
respect to form and character of the building should be paramount.
In order to maintain the form and character of the addition relative to the existing building, we 
request a Development Variance Permit to allow for the increased height of the new addition 
to match the existing ridge height of the existing building. 
Thank you for your consideration.
David & Joanna (Kennedy & Paxton) Braun
15557 Thrift Ave, White Rock
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